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NOTICE 
 April 8, 2011 

To:  CIGARETTE AND OTHER TOBACCO PRODUCTS (”OTP”) RETAILERS  

Subject: CIGARETTE-MAKING MACHINES IN RETAIL ESTABLISHMENTS  

 Recently, Bulletin TT-71 was distributed in error.  That bulletin is a draft of a work in 
progress of issues under consideration by the Field Enforcement Division (FED) of the 
Comptroller’s Office and does not necessarily represent the Office’s current position on those 
issues.  A bulletin will be composed and distributed if, at some future point, it becomes 
necessary to formally address these issues. 

 To be clear, the Field Enforcement Division is not at this time taking enforcement action 
relative to cigarette-making machines in retail establishments. 

 Questions about this bulletin should be directed to the Field Enforcement Division at 410-
260-7388.

Jeffrey A. Kelly 
Director 
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this publication in an alternate format, contact the Comptroller’s Office. 
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